Central Florida Anthropological Meeting
April 15, 2019
Minutes


At approximately 7:05pm, Deborah Bauer called the meeting to order. Approximately 13 people were in attendance in the Community Room at the Winter Park Public Library in Winter Park, Florida. 

Bauer welcomed everyone to the meeting. She made the announcement that CFAS President, Katherine Navarro, had a scheduling conflict and would not be attending the April meeting. However, she sent her regrets. Bauer then introduced the evening’s featured speaker, Ms. Emily “Emma” Dietrich. Dietrich, of FPAN’s East Central Office, gave a presentation entitled "Luna By Land and See: Archaeology and History of a 1559 Spanish Settlement at Penscaola in Florida.” Several individuals asked questions about the nature of the sites in Pensacola related to De Luna. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]At the conclusion of Dietrich\s presentation, Bauer thanked her for speaking with CFAS. She then made the announcement that she would be attending the annual meeting of the Florida State Anthropological Society in Crystal River as CFAS’s representative from May 10-12, 2019. She encouraged anyone interested in getting a one-day guest registration to attend presentations on Saturday. Bauer also promised to return with a full report to give at the May meeting. She also announced that the May presentation would be focused on the 19th century Gamble Plantation site with more details to follow.

CFAS officer Deborah Bauer was in attendance.

The meeting was then adjourned shortly after 8:05pm.

Respectfully submitted on May 20, 2019.
Deborah Bauer
Secretary
Central Florida Anthropological Society
